Amy Johnson

From: Susann Kaltwasser <susann@kaltwasser.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 1:20 PM

To: CityRecorder

Cc: citycouncil

Subject: Liquor sales in Salem Parks

| am not in favor of the sale of hard liquor in Salem parks.

However, if it is permitted it should be on the condition that the venders must sign an agreement to pay for professional
policing of the event. And that they agree that they take financial liability for any accidents, injuries and other
consequences of the event. Plus, they must be held liable for any accidents or injuries caused by participants who leave
the event intoxicated and cause harm or damages. This is what would be expected of a business that serves alcohol, so
should be the same for venders in parks.

Susann Kaltwasser
Ward 8



Amy Johnson

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of louthancomp@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, May 28, 2018 3:31 PM
To: citycouncil
Subject: Contact City Council
Attachments: ATT00001.bin
Your Robert Louthan
Name
Your louthancomp@gmail.com
Email PEY '
Your 19717209192
Phone
Street 4589 Shawn Ct NE
City Salem
State OR
Zip 97305
Why in the world is it necessary to serve hard alcohol at any city park? What good could possibly
come from it? Revenue? Really? How do most people get to and from parks? They drive. | think it
is ridiculous that people don't think they can gave a good time unless they're drinking. Alcohol of
Message |any nature should not be sold at any publicly owned place. There are plenty of bars and liquor

srores already. What's next? A cocaine kiosk in the capitol building? Maybe there's already one
there; that would explain a lot! As someone who has lost family to drunk drivers | am pleading with
you not to approve this.
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